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March 1, 2021 
 
MONTGOMERY DRIVE WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT  
 

Dear Residents: 
 

The City of Santa Rosa is contracting with Argonaut Constructors for construction of the above 
referenced project. Construction will begin in late March 2021 and last approximately five to six 
months.  
 
This project consists of replacing the existing 4” & 6” Water main between Mission Ave. and 
Jackson Dr. with a single 8” Water main. As part of this project, the City will also be replacing three 
Fire Hydrants and the existing water services; and relocating the Pressure relief valve to a location 
that will allow for easier access for maintenance. Two cross drain culverts at Jackson Drive and a 
section of storm drain located near Mission Blvd will be also be replaced. 
 

Completion of this project is vital to the integrity of our community infrastructure.  Some of the 
benefits this project will bring to your neighborhood include:  
 

• Upgraded pipe materials to help improve the water system’s performance. 

• New water lines to help protect your home and property by improving water flows and 
pressure to fire hydrants. 

• New storm drains to help protect your home and property by improving water flows from storm 
runnoff. 
 

Though temporary impacts to your neighborhood are inevitable, our goal is to improve our 
community infrastructure without creating any more disturbance than necessary.  The Contractor 
will be advised that daily and weekly activities such as mail delivery and garbage service must 
continue during the project. If you have special needs regarding access, or if you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact me at the following number: 
 

David Fradelizio, City Project Manager 707-543-3862, Office  
 

If you are aware of other occupants on your property who may not receive this notice, please share 
this notice with them or contact me with their address and I will notify them directly. 
 

In addition to written communications like this, the City has a special website where you can track 
the progress of this project.  Simply go to www.srcity.org/CIP, view the map, and click on the blue 
map pin that corresponds to this project.  You can also view the list of all Capital Improvement 
Program projects and find this project under Project ID No: 01675. 
 

The City values your feedback. Please tell us how we did in your neighborhood by completing a 
post-construction survey. The survey will be delivered by a City representative to homes and 
businesses in close proximity to the construction site upon completion of this project.  You may also 
access the survey online at www.srcity.org/construction. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
DAVID FRADELIZIO 
Associate Civil Engineer 

http://www.srcity.org/CIP

